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********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

Uropartners LLC PAC ("Uropartners") is writing in response to the FEC Letter dated September 14, 2023. As further 
described in Uropartners' previously filed FEC Form 99, filed on March 6th, 2023, Uropartners sought to update its Cash 
on Hand Balance to a then total of $26,411.62. Uropartners needed to update Uropartners' Cash on Hand Balance, as its 
Cash on Hand Balance did not carry over to Uropartners' new FEC File, following updates to its software system. 
While the information furnished in the March 6, 2023 Form 99 remains accurate, Uropartners was not aware that as a 
result of the software system updates and downloading of a new FEC File, Uropartners also needs to rebuild its previous 
data set. It is Uropartners' understanding that the Cash On Hand Balance discrepancy identified in the FEC Letter dated 
September 14, 2023, will be remedied once the data file is rebuilt. Uropartners is in the process of rebuilding the data 
file and will complete this in advance of the year end filing.
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